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Math...
The students have been learning about
different types of marine organisms, how they
survive and about their habitats. They have
also been preparing a presentation on
individual animals and their characteristics.
They should be presenting their research
work to the class next month. 

The students have been
learning about different stem
transformations. They also did
a short role play on the
structure and photosynthesis
of a plant. Non-flowering
plants as well as plants that
grow fruits. 

Students learned the hard
work that scribes had to
undertake in the past by using
calligraphy and creating a
wax seal. They also learned
about the Imperial-Papal
Conflict, the Crusades, and
the Birth of the Polish State.   

Science...

Grade 5

History...

Language Arts...
This month started off with
lots of measurements and
finding the averages of
different lengths.  Students
also looked at the area and
perimeter of shapes, starting
with squares and rectangles. 


